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Contact Us: 
 

Customer Service 
(352) 753-4508 

 
Administration 
(352) 751-3939 

 
Budget 

(352) 674-1920 
 

Community Standards 
(352) 751-3912 

 
Community Watch 

(352) 753-0550 
 

Property Management 
(352) 753-4022 

 
Finance Customer Service 

(352) 750-0000 
 

Human Resources 
(352) 674-1905 

 
Public Safety 

(352) 205-8280 
 

Purchasing 
(352) 751-6700 

 
Recreation Administration 

(352) 674-1800 
 

Utility Operations 
(352) 674-1920 

 
 
 

www.DistrictGov.org 

CDD Orientation 
Please join us each Thursday at 10:00am at the District office   
located at 984 Old Mill Run to learn about how the Districts 
operate and other important community information. For 
additional information, please contact us at (352) 753-4508. 
 

This photo was submitted by Donna Schultz, Administration as 
part of the photo contest for the cover of the annual Village 

Community Development District No. 6 Audit Report.  To view 
the entire audit report for District 6 or any of The Village 

Community Development Districts, please visit 
www.DistrictGov.org. 



 

 

Preventative maintenance is occurring on the potable water system field valves 
throughout many areas of The Villages.  Those customers serviced by Village Center 
Service Area (VCSA), Little Sumter Service Area (LSSA) and North Sumter Utilities 
(NSU) that will be impacted will be notified 24 hours in advance of a temporary 
interruption in service and will receive the following notification: 

 

THE PUBLIC DRINKING WATER MAINS IN YOUR AREA WILL BE SHUT DOWN 
TEMPORARILY FOR NEEDED MAINTENANCE 

AS A PRECAUTION, UPON RETURN OF WATER SERVICE, WE ADVISE THAT 
ALL WATER USED FOR DRINKING, MAKING ICE, AND COOKING BE 
BOILED, FOR ALL OTHER HOUSE HOLD USES THE WATER IS 
ACCEPTABLE.  A ROLLING BOIL OF ONE MINUTE IS SUFFICIENT.  AS AN 
ALTERNATIVE, BOTTLED WATER MAY BE USED. 

 

THIS "PRECAUTIONARY BOIL WATER NOTICE" WILL REMAIN IN EFFECT 
UNTIL THE MAINTENANCE TASK HAS BEEN COMPLETED AND A 
BACTERIOLOGICAL SURVEY SHOWS THAT THE WATER IS SAFE TO DRINK.  

 

IF YOU HAVE ANY QUESTIONS, YOU MAY CONTACT DEANNA SIMMONS, 
FROM THE WATER DEPARTMENT AT (352) 259-2802 (NSU WWTP). 

 

A notice with the addresses of the affected area along with this information will be 
left at the door of all impacted addresses.  We appreciate your patience and 
cooperation in order to maintain the continued integrity and safety of the District 
Infrastructure. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Update Provided by... 

A tentative schedule of the areas impacted in the upcoming week: 

 

3/28 – 568 Little River Path   4/2 – 2176 St. Charles Place 

3/29 – 1282 Lockhart Avenue   4/3 – 1330 Cedar Ridge Place 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The following facilities will be closed or have scheduled 
maintenance: 

 Paradise Recreation Center 

The Paradise Recreation Center will be closed for quarterly cleaning on 
Saturday, March 31st.  

 Paradise Petanque Courts 

The Paradise Petanque Courts will be closed for improvements March 
28th through April 6th.  

 Saddlebrook Recreation Center 

The Saddlebrook Recreation Center will be closed for quarterly cleaning 
on Sunday, April 29th.   

 Burnsed Recreation Center 

The Burnsed Recreation Center will be closed on Saturday, March 31st 
for quarterly cleaning.  

 Bradenton Recreation Center 

The Bradenton Recreation Center will be closed on Sunday, April 8th for 
quarterly cleaning.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Two models of smoke alarms manufactured by Kiddie are being recalled due to a 
manufacturing defect which could render them ineffective. 

The affected model numbers are P12010 and P19010. 

The alarms in question are manufactured by Kiddie and sold under the name 
Kiddie Dual Sensor (Photoelectric and Ionization Smoke Alarms). 

The alarms are being recalled because a yellow cap left on during the manufacturing 
process could cover one of the alarms sensors, rendering it unable to detect smoke.  
The company estimates about 452,000 alarms in the U.S. are affected.  Consumers 
who have one of the alarms can go to https://kiddie-smok-alarm-
recallusen.expertinquiry.com/ to obtain a replacement. 

Smoke Alarms recalled due to Manufacturer 
defect 

Information Provided by... 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The second semester of The Enrichment Academy kicks off 
Monday, April 2nd!  Still time to register for courses!  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After Hours with the District 

Residents of The Villages have additional opportunities after 
hours to meet District staff to discuss what a unique 
community you live in!  Your District government will be 
attending the following Market Nights and Farmers Market 
and we hope to see you there: 

 

 Wednesday, April 4, 2018 from 5pm – 9pm at the Spanish Springs Town 
Square for Vendor Market Night 

 Thursday, April 5, 2018 from 5pm – 9pm at the Lake Sumter Landing 
Market Square for Vendor Market Night 

 Saturday, April 7, 2018 from 9am – 2pm at Brownwood Paddock Square 
for Brownwood Farmer’s Market 

 

Please join us after hours to learn more about the services available to you and to 
take the opportunity to have your questions answered by District staff.  For 
additional information, please contact the District Customer Service Center at (352) 
753-4508. 

Please Join Us! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

www.DistrictGov.org 

Did you know that we will contact you when there are road closures, recreation 
center closures, precautionary boil water notices and other events happening 
throughout our community?  You can also sign up to receive this weekly Welcome 
Wednesday newsletter each week! 

1.  On the main page of www.DistrictGov.org, click 
on ‘Sign up for E-Notifications’ 

2.  Enter your information 

3.  Choose the specific           
notifications you would like 
to receive 

4.  Check your email and      
confirm you would like to 
begin receiving                            
E-Notifications! 



 

 

 

 

 

What’s Happening in Your 
District 

District 4 - Q&A Meeting! 
 

In order to improve communications, each month residents have an oppor-
tunity to “chat” with a Supervisor of District 4.  Residents are able to sit down to-
gether to discuss any topics they would like pertaining to District 4. 

 

The purpose of the meetings is to provide residents with the opportunity to ask 
questions, get answers, share their concerns, offer suggestions and address rumors. 

 

Last month, we had a record attendance of nearly 200 residents at District 4’s 
monthly Question & Answer meeting to address concerns regarding sinkholes and 
other issues! 

This month’s meetings will both be hosted by Don Deakin, Supervisor and AAC Rep-
resentative for District 4, and will be held on: 

Monday, April 2nd 

Thursday, April 5th  

These “Q&A Meetings” provide an informal setting with no agenda, no sched-
uled speakers and no microphones. 

All meetings will be held in the Liberty Room at Mulberry Grove Recreation 
Center 

Meetings begin at 7:00 PM and end at 9:00 PM.  (All residents are invited to 
attend the entire meeting to listen to other residents’ questions, but each 
resident may arrive and depart on their own schedules.) 

Because residents choose the topics, each meeting will be different. 

  

For more information, call District 4 Supervisor Don Deakin at 750-5395; or send an 
Email to:  DRDeakin@aol.com  or  Don.Deakin@DistrictGov.org 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Information Provided by Sumter County 


